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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

NAMING OF MEMORIAL HALL AUDITORIUM 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees approve naming the auditorium in Memorial Hall 
the “Edward T. (Ned) Breathitt Auditorium.”   
 
Background:  Governor Edward T. (Ned) Breathitt did his undergraduate work at UK’s College 
of Commerce and graduated from the College of Law in 1950.  Throughout his career, which 
included service as Chair of the Board of Trustees, he was a strong advocate for the University 
of Kentucky and for higher education.    
 
In recognition of Edward T. (Ned) Breathitt’s many contributions to the Commonwealth, a 
proposal was submitted to name Room 0103 in Memorial Hall in honor of Governor Breathitt.  
The Breathitt family is supportive of this recommendation.     
 
The Committee on Naming University Buildings has reviewed the request and found it to be in 
compliance with university policy AR II-1.1-6 and unanimously recommended approval of this 
name change.  The Provost of the University supports this recommendation.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


